
Ian Richardson, Director of Growth & Development
Town Hall, Blackburn, Lancashire  BB1 7DY

     My Reference:RE/P/10/17/1278
     Please ask for:  Martin Kenny 
     Direct Dial: (01254)01254 585639
     Fax: (01254)664481
     Date:  24 November 2017

Owner/Occupier
25 Cherry Tree Terrace
Blackburn
Lancashire
BB2 5NA

Dear Sir/Madam,

DETAILS OF PLANNING APPLICATION (AMENDMENT)
APPLICATION REFERENCE NUMBER:  10/17/1278

Full Planning Application
Proposed new first floor with rear balcony and access steps to create a community 
room and changing rooms, improvements to car parking and new ramped access   at
Cherry Tree Cricket Club, 459 Preston Old Road, BLACKBURN, BB2 5ND

I refer to my previous consultation letter regarding the above development.

I have now received amended plans regarding the proposed development.

These plans are available for inspection:

• Blackburn Town Hall (1:00 – 4:30 Mon – Fri)
• Darwen Town Hall    (9:00 – 5:00 Mon – Fri)
• The Councils website at www.blackburn.gov.uk/planning

I would be grateful to receive your observations within 14 days of the date of this letter.

Blackburn with Darwen Borough Council may publish comments and personal details 
received in connection with planning applications on the internet and make them 
available for public inspection. This information may include (but is not confined to) 
your name, address, signature, email address and phone number. Please ensure that 
you only provide personal information belonging to you, and that you are happy it will 
be made available to others in this way. If you supply information belonging to a third 
party, please make sure that you have their permission to do so and that they are 
aware that their information will be processed in this way. 
It is not necessary to sign letters sent to the planning department, however comments 
with no name and address, will be treated an anonymous, and will not be taken into 
consideration during the determination of a planning application. 

Committee meetings



Ian Richardson, Director of Growth & Development
Town Hall, Blackburn, Lancashire  BB1 7DY

If the application is to be determined by Planning & Highways Committee, members 
will receive a full report about the application, including details of any comments 
received, to enable them to reach a decision. You will be able to attend the committee 
meeting. Should you decide you would like to speak at committee, please complete 
and return a ‘request to speak form’ by 12 noon the day before the committee date.

Forms can be obtained by downloading from the Councils website
www.blackburn.gov.uk 
Or by telephoning 01254 585960 after 1pm.

They should be returned to:

Planning and Highways Committee
Democratic services, Resources department
Town Hall Blackburn 
BB1 7DY

You can track the progress of the application, check the decision and committee dates 
and find out more about how to speak at committee from the council’s website at 
www.blackburn.gov.uk. Alternatively, please contact the case officer on the telephone 
number above.

Yours faithfully,

Martin Kenny 
Principal Planning Officer 
Growth & Development Dept,
Blackburn with Darwen Borough Council,
Town Hall,
Blackburn
BB1 7DY

http://www.blackburn.gov.uk

